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Tokyo Individualized Educational Institute Announces the Opening of New School 

 
Tokyo Individualized Educational Institute, Inc. (TIEI) announces that the company will 

open “Chitosefunabashi School (Setagaya-ku, Tokyo)” in December 2014 as follows.  
This will be the 9

th
  school to be opened during the fiscal year ending February 2015 

including the 8
th
  school using the new learning system which was announced on October 30. 

The number of openings exceeded the plan of 7 schools which was based on “Shining☆
2015” medium-term management plan by 2 schools. TIEI believes that accelerating the pace 
of opening of new school will contribute to business growth for the next fiscal year onward.  

Including the new school, the total number of schools directly operated by TIEI (1-2 style 
tutorial school) will be 216. 

In addition, business forecast for the fiscal year ending February 2015 remains unchanged.  
 
 
Tokyo Individualized Educational Institute Chitosefunabashi School 
 
1) Date of opening: December 1, 2014 
 
2) Address: 
2F Shinei Daiichi Bldg., 5-20-13, Shinei Daiichi Bldg, Setagaya-ku, Tokyo, 156-0054 
(3 minutes walk from Odakyu Line Chitosefunabashi Station) 
 
3) School Opening Outline 
This area expects a steady increase in school-age population due to increasing of 

construction of apartment houses. Moreover, there were no existing TIEI schools in this area 
although there were many inquiries. To meet the customers’ needs, TIEI decided to open the 
new school.  

 

 

 

【Inquiries on the Chitosefunabashi School】 

TEL ： 0120-26-3759 （Operating hours: Monday to Saturday from 10:00 to 21:00 

                                                                       Sunday/Holiday       from   9:30 to 21:30） 


